From: Graham

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 10:35 AM

To: Administrator Office < Administrator Office@wsc.nsw.gov.au >

Subject: PIO

This message came from outside your organisation. Please be cautious with links and attachments in the email. If the email is suspicious, please report using the Mimecast Add-In Buttons

Dear Administrator

This is just to say that, as a resident and long term critic of the old council I wholeheartedly support the proposed PIO and the terms of your proposed acceptance of it.

I am extremely concerned by the efforts to postpone its acceptance so the newly elected council can tear down the substantial achievements of the last 3 1/2 years.

Yours sincerely Graham Kelly